City of Lawton
Department of Public Utilities

E-mail: publicutilities@lawtonok.gov Mailing Address: 103 Southwest 4th Street
Telephone 580-581-3405 Shipping Address: 2100 South 6™ Street
Fax 580-581-3407 Lawton, Oklahoma 73501

To: Julie Magness, Budgeting and Accounting Supervisor

From: David Hastings, Plants Superintendent — 1

Thru: Rusty Whisenhunt, Director of Public Utilities w4/

Subject: CL21-010 Sludge Reduction and Disposal

Date: September 30, 2021

It is recommended to extend the current Sludge Reduction and Disposal contract for another year to
the current vendor, WBI Inc. Contract expenditures are expected to exceed $75,000 per year.

Funds are available in the Wastewater Treatment Plant Division Repair and Maintenance Account
(7006508-51020).

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me.



